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MEMORANDUM

TO: Participating Agency Health Benefits Administrators
Participating Employer Health Benefits Administrators

FROM: Employee Benefits Division
SUBJECT: Extended Benefits for Graduating Students
DATE: April 28, 2000

The June 2000 Empire Plan Reports will announce the new Extended Benefits for
Graduating Students.

On the reverse side of this memo is a poster for your use in explaining the Extended
Benefits for Graduating Students. Because this benefit begins on May 1, 2000 and many
students graduate in May or June, you may want to copy and post it on bulletin boards at
your work site. If you are a Health Benefits Administrator in an agency with regional
offices, please distribute notices to the regional locations as well.
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